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Port Stephens Council is planning to construct a new amenities building 
at Boyd Oval, Medowie.

Project background
We’ve allocated $1.4M from developer 
contributions to upgrade Boyd Oval at Medowie. 
The funds will go towards constructing a new 
purpose built amenities building to replace the 
existing facilities.
The new building will be constructed near the 
existing location, but will be shifted slightly to a 
more central location improving the connection to 
both playing fields, widening the viewing corridor 
and provide an improved spectator experience. 
Port Stephens Council has had discussions with 
the current primary users of the area including 
the Rugby Union Club to ensure the new facility 
meets the needs of the users.  

Project details
The new building will feature:
•	 Change rooms;
•	 Canteen;
•	 Unisex bathrooms;
•	 Accessible and standard toilets;
•	 Referees rooms; and a
•	 First aid room.
The colours and materials of the new building are 
still to be finalised.

Timing 
Construction is planned to begin in April 2021 and 
should take 6 months to complete.

Have your say
You can provide feedback and ask questions 
through our dedicated online page:
haveyoursay.portstephens.nsw.gov.au/medowie

Other nearby projects
Skate park beautification project
Early works to improve the area surrounding the 
Medowie skate park are underway, to improve 
connectivity to the car park, renew the basketball 
half court space, landscaping and new park 
furniture.
Medowie Tennis Club
A renovation of the existing Medowie Tennis Club 
amenities building is beginning shortly and will 
involve the replacement of roof coverings and 
internal renovation. 
Keeping up to date
Visit the Projects and Works page on Council’s 
website for more information.
If you have any questions please contact  
Customer Service on 02 4988 0255 and ask for 
our Community and Recreation team. 
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